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Damage to motor vehicles in Sector 2 & 3
August 22, 2011
(Corcoran, Standish & Ericsson Neighborhoods)

Facts:

During the nighttime hours between the dates of August 20-21, there were over 40 reported cases of car windows being smashed in the Corcoran, Standish and Ericsson neighborhoods.   The cases involved over 126 cars being damaged.

What you can do:

· Keep a watchful eye out and call 911 if you see suspicious behavior. Listen for the sound of glass breaking. If you believe someone is in the process of vandalizing a vehicle, call 911 immediately!
· Report all incidents of vandalism and theft, even if you did not observe the crime. You can do this by calling 3-1-1. 
· If you have specific suspect information related to these current incidents, call 9-1-1. Reporting is important because it may be possible to identify patterns through accumulated reports, which will help the police and increase patrols.

· If you have a garage, park your vehicle there; remove all items from your vehicle, lock your car, and securely lock your garage.

· If you park on the street, park in well-lit areas. This increases the chance of vandals or thieves being seen. Empty your vehicle of any items and lock it.
· If you have a security system with a video camera attached, point the camera to where your vehicle or neighbor’s vehicles are parked.

· Light up the neighborhood. Keep outside lights on throughout the night. Increase the chance that the suspect(s) will be seen by someone.

· If you get up during the night, look out your window. Increase the “eyes of the neighborhood.”
If you have any questions, please contact:
Corcoran & Standish Neighborhoods

Crime Prevention Specialist Karen Notsch (612 673-2856) or karen.notsch@minneapolismn.gov 
Ericsson Neighborhood

Crime Prevention Specialist Carla Nielson (612-673-2850) or carla.nielson@minneapolismn.gov 
Please share this information with the residents and businesses in your neighborhoods.

If you need this material in an alternative format, please contact the Minneapolis Police Department at 612-673-2856.
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